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Dear Parents and Carers,  

I am delighted to inform you that our first trip this year, will be to Celtic Harmony as part of our unit on ancient 

Britain during Autumn term. Celtic Harmony provides a hands on cultural experience of ancient Britain.  

This day will cover aspects of the History curriculum for Year 3, and promises to be enriching, engaging and 

‘hands on’ for the children. We will travel back through millions of years of prehistory as we experience a time 

from being Neolithic hunter gatherers to Bronze Age potters and Iron Age farmers.  

The children will make and discuss Stone Age flint and tools, explore the round houses of the Bronze Age and 

make their own Bronze Age beaker pot. The children will grind grain on Iron Age Quern stones and learn to trade 

and barter. We ask that each child create their own simple Stone Age shirt, details will be sent home. This 

should be worn on the day of the trip.  

This trip will take place on Thursday 7th November 2024.  Children are required to wear their school uniform. If 

your child gets car sick, we request that you send them in with a change of clothes. Coats and wellies or a 

change of shoes is advisable as we will be outdoors and the weather may be wet. We ask that all children bring a 

packed lunch with no fizzy drinks, sweets etc. If your child receives free school lunches, please let us know if 

they will need a school packed lunch by Thursday 24th October 2024. 

The cost of the trip is £29.50 which covers the cost of the coach and all the activities we will be doing on the 

day. We kindly ask that you pay this via SchoolComms no later than Friday 25th October 2024. We ask that when 

paying, you tick the permission box to allow your child to come on the trip.  

If you have any questions regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to speak to me. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Miss Popa 

Year 3 
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